UPDATE FROM BISHOP ALAIN FAUBERT VG
End of the dispensation of the Sunday Obligation 
In 2020, at the beginning of the pandemic, Archbishop Lépine issued a dispensation from the Sunday obligation to attend Mass, as churches were closed for liturgical gatherings. When our places of worship reopened some months later, Archbishop Lépine maintained this dispensation pending further notice, in consideration of the persistently high risks involved and in response to the widespread fear of contracting the virus in a public place. Now that the public health state of emergency has been lifted in Quebec, and in order to remove all doubt in the conscience of the faithful, please be advised that this dispensation is now cancelled.  
 
Diocesan celebration of the Feast of Corpus Christi 
Please note that this year there will not be a diocesan celebration of the Feast of Corpus Christi. There will likewise, therefore, be no procession of the Blessed Sacrament in the streets of downtown Montreal 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, as summer approaches and a pastoral year ends which, to say the least, has been demanding, I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart for your devotion and your commitment at the service of the Kingdom of God. 

In Him, 
+Alain Faubert, VG 
Auxiliary Bishop, Montreal  

